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Dean’s Response to the Program Review of the Undergraduate Program in 

Criminal Justice 
 

April 26, 2017 

 

I appreciate the work of the program review evaluation team (Dr. Lish Harris and Dr. Branden 

Little), and of the Department of Criminal Justice in compiling their self-study, and preparing a 
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appears to work well in the College’s second-largest undergraduate program, Psychology.  They 

may also wish to examine the advising systems of other large Criminal Justice programs to see 

what models have been shown to succeed.  I would support an appropriate adjustment of 

teaching load in support of the advising model that is adopted. 

 

The second recommendation concerns a possible online A.S. and B.S. program, which the 

Division of Continuing Education has been encouraging the department to consider.  The review 

team does not recommend for or against an online program, but rather suggests that the 

department carefully consider the implications of adoption as well as of non-


